
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 28, 2023 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

As Chairman of the Appropriations Subcommittee on Financial Services and General 

Government, I want to make you aware of the Subcommittee’s procedures for receiving 

Members’ programmatic and language submissions for consideration in the fiscal year 2024 

appropriations bill and report.   

 

The Financial Services and General Government Subcommittee will not accept requests in fiscal 

year 2024 for Community Project Funding.  

 

Members must transmit submissions to the Subcommittee via electronic form, and in addition, 

must upload a signed letter to the appropriations submission system confirming those entries. 

The electronic submission system can be found at https://AppropriationsSubmissions.house.gov. 

The system will be available to accept submissions starting March 10, 2023. 

 

The deadline for submissions for the Subcommittee on Financial Services and General 

Government is 6:00 pm on March 24, 2023.  

 

Additional guidance is available here. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the programs and activities of the House Appropriations 

Subcommittee on Financial Services and General Government. If you have any general questions 

or require further information, please contact the Subcommittee staff at (202) 225-7245 or 

FS.MemberRequests@mail.house.gov. Technical questions related specifically to the operation 

of the system should be directed to the Committee’s IT office at 

Approp.ITMemberRequest@mail.house.gov.  

 

I look forward to working with you as the fiscal year 2024 appropriations process begins. 
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Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Steve Womack 

Chairman 

Subcommittee on Financial Services and General Government  

 


